
ANNOUNCEMENTS	FOR	DECEMBER	6,	2020	

SCOTLAND	UNITED	METHODIST	CHURCH	

BIBLE	STUDY	OPPORTUNITY:	

If	you	are	interested	in	discussing	the	daily	chapter	readings	from	Luke,	please	contact	Robbie	at	
scotlandsecretary@yahoo.com	for	a	Zoom	link.	We	will	be	meeting	each	Monday	evening	in	December.	
We	hope	to	see	you	there!	

IN-PERSON	ACTIVITIES:	

All	in-person	activities	and	events	are	either	cancelled	or	will	be	held	virtually.	If	you	are	a	committee	
chair,	please	contact	your	committee	members	to	let	them	know	how,	or	if,	you	will	still	be	meeting	in	a	
virtual	setting.	(Note:	The	only	exception	to	this	is	the	Cold	Weather	Shelter	cooking.)	

COLD	WEATHER	SHELTER	COOKING:	

Those	involved	with	cooking	for	the	Cold	Weather	Shelter	will	be	meeting	in	the	church	fellowship	hall	
on	Tuesday	evenings	at	5:00.	Anyone	who	helps	with	this	outreach	is	required	to	wear	a	mask	and	follow	
other	safety	measures	the	entire	time;	please	do	not	arrive	to	help	if	you	are	experiencing	any	sickness	
symptoms.	Contact	Melanie	P.	or	Cathy	M.	for	additional	information.	

SCRIPTURE	FOR	DECEMBER:	

	We	invite	you	to	join	us	in	reading	the	scriptures	throughout	the	month	of	December!	There	are	24	
chapters	in	Luke	and	24	days	in	December	before	Christmas	Day.	This	is	a	great	way	to	dig	deeper	into	
God’s	Word,	culminating	in	a	celebration	of	Christ’s	birth	on	Christmas	Day!	

OFFERING:	

Please	consider	how	you	can	still	support	the	church	even	when	we	physically	cannot	be	in	attendance.	
Offering	can	be	mailed	in	the	form	of	a	check	to	the	church	at	this	address:	Scotland	United	Methodist	
Church	PO	Box	511	Scotland,	PA	17254	Please	contact	Pastor	Bill	with	any	questions	or	concerns.	

CHURCH	INFORMATION:	

4040	Scotland	Main	Street	|	Chambersburg,	PA	17202	|	www.scotlandumc.org		
Pastor	Bill	Smith	|	717-479-8772	|	wsmith@susumc.org	


